From: Vickerson, Casey

To: Deardoff, Am
Subject: FW: 4899-WR-1 REDRAFT Cane Island
Date: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 2:20:12 PM

This is a redraft. We missed some conditions in the original that weren’t realized until after it
was finalized so could you please create the next permit number?

Thanks!

From: Yarberry, Katherine

Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 2:09 PM

To: Vickerson, Casey

Subject: RE: 4899-WR-1 REDRAFT Cane lIsland

Sorry it took me so long. Some comments on the draft. Plus, ask Amy to create the next
permit number for this permit mod.

Thanks,
Katherine Yarberry, PE

501-682-0647

————— Original Task-----
Subject: 4899-WR-1 REDRAFT Cane Island
Priority: Normal

Start date: Mon 11/25/2013
Due date: Fri 12/6/2013

Status: Not Started

% Complete: 0%

Actual work: 0 hours
Requested by: Vickerson, Casey

Redrafted the subdivision that is drip and not septic. Couldn’t remember if | should leave the
permit number the same since we're going straight to draft PN or change it to the next in
sequence so | left it the same for now. Let me know if it should be changed.

Also, | extended the due date because of the holiday ©

Thanks!
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